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DISCIPLINARY COMMITTEE 2024:07 
 
 
 
 

 
Dismissal decision 

 

 
On 21 October 2024, Nasdaq Stockholm AB (the "Exchange") submitted a motion to the 
Disciplinary Committee to review a disciplinary matter regarding Oscar Properties Holding 
AB (the "Company"), which was listed on Nasdaq Stockholm AB at the time. The matter 
concerned a number of violations, as alleged by the Exchange, of Nasdaq Stockholm's rules for 
share issuers on the main market. 

On 31 October 2024, the Company was placed into bankruptcy and, therefore, the Company's 
shares were delisted by the Exchange on 4 November 2024. As a consequence of the 
bankruptcy, the Exchange withdrew the motion to the Disciplinary Committee on 9 December 
2024. 

As the Exchange has withdrawn the motion, the Disciplinary Committee is dismissing the 
matter. 

 
 
 
 

 
On behalf of the Disciplinary Committee, 

 

Former Supreme Court Justice Marianne Lundius 
 

 
Secretary: Associate Professor Erik Lidman 


